
The City of Alexandria and the 
Successful Aging Committee present

CELEBRATION
Centenarian 
Do you know someone living in the     

City of Alexandria who will be 100 years  
or older by December 31, 2024?

WE WANT TO HONOR THEM!
The City of Alexandria and Successful Aging Committee 
will celebrate and honor Alexandrians who have lived a 

century or longer at this in-person event.

QUESTIONS?
Call 703.836.4414, ext. 110 or email admin@seniorservicesalex.org.

For reasonable disability accommodation, contact Christina Damhuis at 
christina.damhuis@alexandriava.gov, or call 703.746.5694, Virginia Relay 711.

To participate or submit a nomination,   
complete an application by August 13 at

ALEXANDRIAVA.GOV/AGING
~ All registered centenarians will be recognized~

Alexandria City Hall 
Vola Lawson Lobby

September 10 
5–6 p.m.

7.9.2024
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